
The Fort Plain Free Library 

All returning items will be 

isolated for a minimum of 72 

hours to prevent any contact 

spread of COVID-19. (And any 

items you check out have been 

through the same procedure.) 

We’ll bring your 
items out to you! 

We’re quarantining 
returns until they’re 

safe to check in. 

We’re taking extra 
steps to keep your 

documents safe.  

When accepting documents for scanning or 

copying, library staff will always handle them 

using masks and gloves. The scanner will be 

disinfected between uses, ensuring no cross 

contamination between documents 

Monday - Friday 10 a.m. - 5 p.m.    

518-993-4646  •  fortplainfreelibrary@gmail.com 

While access to the building is temporarily 

limited to library staff, we’ll be bringing your 

items outside when you’re ready to pick 

them up. Staff will always wear masks and 

maintain social  distancing during pickups.  

What We’re Doing 
During COVID-19 


